
‭General Board Meeting‬
‭May 12th, 2025‬

‭Sam Summerville‬ ‭Don Burbach‬ ‭Marci‬‭Cooke                    Sean Garvey‬
‭Treasurer‬ ‭Secretary‬ ‭Registrar                     Girls Travel Coordinator‬

‭Curt Nath‬ ‭Rob Wolcott‬ ‭Christie‬‭Green‬ ‭Nate Schaeffer‬
‭Boys Travel Coordinator             Intramural Coordinator‬ ‭Micro Coordinator‬ ‭Marketing Coordinator‬

‭Meeting began at 7:37.  All present with the exception of Curt, Nate and Jason.‬

‭Mike Bongiorno, Club President reported the following:‬

‭●‬ ‭Pledge of Allegiance‬
‭●‬ ‭Motion to approve prior minutes, Sean 1st, Christie 2nd all approved.‬
‭●‬ ‭Appreciating the efforts and support  for the  Ashley Reich Memorial, it  was a success. Sheds have been‬

‭painted.‬
‭●‬ ‭Reviewed 50/50 rule, no town players will be cut.‬
‭●‬ ‭Still in need of some coaches. Mike reviewed what years are still open.‬
‭●‬ ‭EDP teams must be approved.‬
‭●‬ ‭Reviewed lighting concerns for Canale and Bargaintown.‬
‭●‬ ‭Motion to approve the following coaches, Rob 1st and Christie Second. All approved:‬

‭○‬ ‭Marc Heil 2018‬
‭○‬ ‭Ryan Matricardi 2018 Boys‬
‭○‬ ‭Mike Sangtinette 2019 Boys‬
‭○‬ ‭Chris Cray, 2017‬
‭○‬ ‭Nancy Fishbein 2018‬
‭○‬ ‭Giovana Sansone‬
‭○‬ ‭Rafeal Santiago, Assistant 2017‬
‭○‬ ‭Rob Sonsini, Assistant Coach‬
‭○‬ ‭Anthony deloe, Assistant Coach‬
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‭Sean Garvey, Girls Travel Coordinator reported the following:‬

‭●‬ ‭Girl season is just about wrapped up, all make up games should have been rescheduled. Email has been sent‬
‭out to all new coaches and assistants. Please sign and up register, you  must complete the course if you are‬
‭a new coach.‬

‭Curt Nath, Boys Travel Coordinator, reported the following:‬
‭●‬ ‭No report.‬

‭Marci Cooke, Registrar, reported the following:‬

‭●‬ ‭Registration is out and rosters are all set.‬
‭●‬ ‭Recreation season will be opening shortly, just ironing out a few small details.‬

‭Don Burbach, Secretary, reported the following:‬
‭●‬ ‭No report‬

‭Rob Wolcott, Intramural Coordinator, reported the following:‬

‭●‬ ‭Regular season is all wrapped up.‬
‭●‬ ‭Playoffs have started, shirts will be awarded and not medals.‬

‭Christie Green, Micro Coordinator, reported the following:‬

‭●‬ ‭All make-ups have been scheduled‬
‭●‬ ‭Players will receive medals.‬

‭Sam Summerville, Club Treasurer, reported the following:‬
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‭Open Forum:‬

‭●‬ ‭Nenad inquired about trainers for the remainder of the season.‬
‭●‬ ‭Suggestion was made instead of medals and t-shirts to give soccer balls.‬
‭●‬ ‭Sponsors will no longer appear on jerseys for Micro, instead signs will be installed along the fences.‬


